
Join Us for Wildfire Preparedness Planning! 

Dear Neighbors, 

As summer approaches, the risk of wildfires in our area increases. It is essential that we come 

together as a community to prepare for potential events and to safeguard our homes and families. 

We invite you to participate in our upcoming neighborhood meeting: 

• Date: Saturday, May 15, 2023 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

• Location: Community Center, 123 Main St. 

This meeting will focus on: 

1. Creating a wildfire preparedness plan for our neighborhood 

2. Understanding fire risk factors in our area 

3. Collaborating on evacuation routes and safety resources 

Please bring your ideas, questions, and any personal experiences that can help us better prepare. 

Together, we can make our neighborhood safer! 

We hope to see you there! 

Sincerely, 

Your Neighborhood Association 

RSVP: Please reply to this email or contact us at (555) 123-4567 by May 10, 2023. 


